
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
July 21, 2011 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

LMCD WORKSHOP/PLANNING SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, JULY 27, 2011 

6:00 P.M. 
 
At its July 13, 2011 meeting, the Lake Minnetonka Conservation District (LMCD) Board of 
Directors cancelled the Regular LMCD Board Meeting planned for July 27th.  In its place, the 
LMCD has scheduled a Board Workshop/Planning Session on Lake Minnetonka. 
 
Review of the Upper Lake is planned with the following details: 
 

 Location of Departure: Spring Park Bay Public Access 
 

 Time of Departure: 6:00 p.m.; with a planned completion time of 9:00 p.m. 
 

 Tentative Itinerary (not limited to): 1) Carman’s Bay herbicide treatment, 2) Phelp’s Bay 
herbicide treatment, 3) Upper Lake Minnetonka Yacht Club (S. Upper Lake), 4) Palmer 
Heights (S. Upper Lake), 5) Cedar Point West channel (W. Upper Lake), 6) Eagle Bluff 
HOA (Halsted Bay), 7) Woodland Cove, LLC (Halsted Bay), 8) Non-compliance with 
approved dock length and adjusted dock use area (DUA) variance (Seton Lake), 9) Tom 
Niccum permanent dock (lagoon off of Harrison’s Bay), and 10) Possible non-compliance 
with DUA setback requirements at residential site (West Arm). 

 

 RSVP: Please RSVP to the LMCD office by 12 NOON on Monday, July 25th, on whether 
you plan on attending this Board Workshop/Planning Session. 

 

 Questions: Contact LMCD Executive Director Greg Nybeck at (952) 745-0789 or 
gnybeck@lmcd.org.     
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